
 Thursday, February 2, 2023 

 Superintendent Kasie Luke 
 Lake and Peninsula School District 
 PO Box 498 
 King Salmon, AK 99613 

 Dear Ms. Luke, 

 The purpose of this letter is to inform you that I will be resigning effective at the end of 

 this school year. I am very grateful for the opportunity to work with the Lake and Peninsula 

 School District and the communities I have served. Melissa and I have had tremendous 

 experiences in each village and are thankful for the relationships we have had with the 

 educators of LPSD. Unfortunately, there comes a time when we have to say goodbye. 

 If you would like to stay in contact with me, I would be happy to consider long term 

 substitute positions after the fall semester of 2023. As I understand it, I must be separate from 

 the district for six months in order to be able to receive retirement payments. My personal email 

 address is  skylane1916@gmail.com  . My home address  is 17505 S. Juanita Loop, Eagle River, 

 AK 99577. I’m not sure if I will continue to have the same phone number. If I make a change, I 

 will let you know. 

 It is my hope that the district will continue to strive for excellence under your leadership 

 so that the children of our borough are prepared to face the future with intelligence, strength, 

 ingenuity and wisdom. 

 Sincerely, 

 Joe Ward 


